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We have received" Notice of intent", and, "Request to amend, and, increase injection pressure", and, 

"Application for injection well", from the following companies; Ener-jex, in regard to permit number E-

23,589, Orser lease. and, E-23,929, Roseberry 'A' , lease. We have also received a copy of "application 

for injection well" API number 15-059-26523, from Town Oil Co. Savage lease. We have serious 

concern, as to the adverse effect, and/or, reaction/ environmental damage , that these changes, may 

create to our adjoining property. KCC recently capped all the wells on our property. However, we own 

the mineral rights and we object strongly to the effort being initiated, as it will potentially extract the 

natural resources from our property, including those that we own the rights to. This property of ours 

isn't very large compared to the property and resources of those parties involved , but this property is 

ours. It is our dream to one day live here and we have worked hard for it. We may want to have wells 

ourselves some day, we may not as well. Fact is, we bought the property with the mineral rights, and 

are opposed to big business trying to extract what is ours, out from under us, by using modern 

technology and techniques, to encroach and infringe on our reserves and resources, without regard to 

our rights, our property, or the potential environmental impact that it may cause to all. We are not 

involved in the oil business at this time and really don't understand all the technical detail and data, 

However we do understand that We don't feel like it is in our best interest, or the best interest of our 

property, to just sit back and allow this to take place, with nothing to gain, and a lot to lose in this 

situation. I also understand from conversation with a geologist ,that one of the reasons for increased 

injection pressure is not only to force the oil out of the ground ,(including unaccessible areas not 

included in the direct lease, such as ours), but because some kind of damage has been created by the 

leaseholders and the existing injection welling. , and the increased pressure is to help correct or 

overcome the damage that has been created, or incurred in those locations. We hereby protest these 

proceedings, and request the assistance and interaction in our behalf from the KCC in registering this 

protest. Attached is a copy of the cover page of each of the documents we have received to this point 

as well as the legal description of our properties. Thank you for your prompt response and attention in 

this matter. We will look for an immediate response to this petition so we can plot our course of action. 

Terry and Alana Groshong 

913-231-3102 

tmanroofing@yahoo.com 
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